
 

 

NETHER PROVIDENCE TOWNSHIP COMMITTEE MEETINGS – December 12, 2019 

 

Executive Session (7:00 pm) - 

 

Roll Call and Pledge of Allegiance (7:30 pm) –  

 

Public Comments – 

 

Engineer’s Report – Road resurfacing schedule 

 

Solicitor’s Report -  

 

Building and Zoning Committee (Mike Dougherty) – 

 Vernon Walk subdivision plan (310 Wallingford Avenue)  

 SBA cell tower streetscape improvements (payment in lieu of installation) 

 Arters-Ianoale subdivision (2 lots at end of Willow Road)  

 Subdivision - 614 Wallingford Avenue (2 lots) at DCPD on 12/19 

 Springhaven CC pool area improvements – at DCPD on 12/19 

  

Community Enhancement Committee (Larry Baker) –  

 Welcome to Nether providence signs 

    

Finance and Administration (Kaitlin McKenzie) 

 Verizon franchise renewal  

 2020 Budget - Ordinance No. 810 

 Annual sewer rental fee – Resolution No. 2019-15 

      

Infrastructure Committee (Matt Sullivan) –  

 Moore Road sidewalk construction schedule 

 East Possum Hollow Road sidewalk project (guiderail location and cost estimate) 

 Aqua main replacement projects scheduled for 2020 

 DCED H2O grants due Dec. 13 (adopt resolutions for Flood Control and Sanitary Sewer projects)  

 Growing Greener grant due December 20 

 Received DCED multi-modal grant of $500,000 for sidewalk on Providence Road 

  

Parks and Open Space (Matt Garson) –  

 Received County open space funding of $14,955 for Furness Park and $35,000 for the Leiper-Smedley Trail 

 Demolition of Summit School Building (bids received for asbestos removal and demolition)  

 RACP grant resolution 

 

Public Safety Committee (Micah Knapp) – 

 Traffic calming (Beatty Road stop signs; Putnam Blvd speed hump; Ridley Dr. speed hump; Vernon &  

Emerald; speed pillows on Harvey; advertise stop sign on Anderson at Ronaldson) 

 Request to restrict parking on Oakland Avenue (Glenwood to Moylan) 

 Right Turn Lane on Brookhaven Road onto Waterville Road 

 Green Light Go grant (due January 10) 

 PA Dot Traffic Safety program meeting on November 27 

 

Public Works Committee (Robert O’Connor) –   

 Yard waste drop off and collection 

       

Manager’s Report – Leiper House open house on December 15; EAC meeting held December 3; Blood drive on 

 January 2; CAC Holiday sale through December 14 

 

Adjournment - Next meeting is legislative meeting on December 19 (Reorganization meeting Monday, January 6) 


